—

Public Heal
Reports

Anthony Robbins, MD — Editor
E-mail: arobbins@phsbos.ssw.dhhs.gov

Public Health Reports

Room 1875

John F. Kennedy Federal Building
Boston, MA 02203

Tel. 617-565-1440 Fax 617-565-4260
E-Mail <phr@phsbos.ssw.dhhs.gov>

Robin Chase, Editorial Consultant
Ned Curran, Associate Editor

Judy Kaplan, Copyediting Consultant
Donna Young, Production Assistant

Public Health Reports one-year subscription price is
$15 domestic and $18.75 for foreign subscribers.

A subscription form and other information appears
on the back cover.

PUBLIC HEALTH REPORTS
USPS 324-990
ISBN 0033-3549

Public Health Reports is published bi-monthly by the
U.S. Public Health Service. All material is in the
public domain and available for use with proper
attribution to Public Health Reports. Opinions
expressed are the authors’ and do not reflect the
views of Public Health Reports or the Public Health
Service. Trade names are used for identification
only and do not represent an endorsement by the
Service.

Second class postage paid at Washington, DC and
additional mailing offices. POSTMASTER: Send
address changes to Public Health Reports, Room
1875, John F. Kennedy Federal Building, Boston,
MA 02203.

seRviCy,
> <,

(4

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
AND HUMAN SERVICES
Donna E. Shalala, PhD
Secretary

(2

f ouiling,

“Wvirg

PUBLIC HEALTH SERVICE
Philip R. Lee, MD ScD
Assistant Secretary for Health

EDITORIAL

May/june 1996 * Volume IlI

Reinvention, now housekeeping

ear with us. First we redesigned Public Health Reports and you

liked it. Now, despite staff cuts, we have gotten around to look-
ing at the list of organizations and people (alive and dead) who
receive complimentary copies of the journal.

WEe are planning to return to first principles—that every state
and local public health unit, and the major Federal entities con-
cerned with public health should be receiving Public Health Reports
regularly. Individuals should not be on the list, only organizations
and institutions that will circulate the journal to all staff who want
to see it.

To accomplish this goal, we are constructing a new list. We also
will append a shorter list of government public health agencies
overseas, scholarly journals that exchange their publication for ours,
media organizations that cover public health, and our contributing
editors. We will stop using the old list with the July/August 1996
issue.

Discarding the old list will return our free distribution to its
intended goal. But for many individuals, maybe a few hundred,
Public Health Reports will no longer arrive unsolicited six times per
year. We dearly hope that those who have enjoyed it and will no
longer receive it free find a $15 yearly subscription a good way to
keep it coming. Please subscribe! The form is on the back cover.

For those institutions and organizations that continue to receive
Public Health Reports free, we hope you will use it as intended and
circulate it broadly. We appreciate your interest and support.

THE EDITORS
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